Course on serving alcohol responsibly rescheduled to Monday 2 May
Tuesday, 12 April 2022 13:44

The Formentera Office of Social Welfare is inviting individuals actively employed at music and
dance venues, particularly bar staff and managers, to take part in a Monday 2 May course on
responsible alcohol service and risk reduction. The course is free and can be taken from
10.00am to 12 noon or 5.00pm to 7.00pm in the Consell de Formentera auditorium. Participants
must be 18 years old at the time of training and must complete registration by 29 April via e-mail
( educaciosocial@conselldeformentera.cat ) indicating their full name, telephone number and
preferred timetable.

The course is part of the Consell de Formentera's campaign 'No t'ofequis a I'alcohol' [Don't
Drown in Alcohol] with collaboration from Fundacion Salud y Comunidad, the Small- and
Medium-Sized Business Group of Formentera (Pimef), the Chamber of Commerce and the
Formentera Hotel Federation.

12 April 2022
Communications Office
Consell de Formentera
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